
June 13th 2023 

 

On behalf of IBEW Local 48 in Portland, Oregon, we are writing to show support for SB 678 and the -3 

amendment.  Offshore wind is necessary if Oregon is to meet its climate goals set forth in HB-2021.  

Legislative leaders need to show their support in good legislation that actively fights climate change with 

renewable energy like offshore wind, especially when that legislation provides for labor standards that 

support Oregon’s construction industry.  Please vote Yes on SB 678 and the -3 ammendment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marshall McGrady 

Political Director-IBEW Local 48 


